
RECOMMENDATION(S): 
RECOGNIZE the National Guard and their partnership with Contra Costa Health Services
for giving COVID-19 vaccinations to many of our County residents. 

FISCAL IMPACT: 
There is no fiscal impact for this action. 

BACKGROUND: 
National Guard personnel gave COVID-19 vaccinations at Six Flags Hurricane Harbor,
Nick Rodriquez Community Center, Diablo Valley and Contra Costa Colleges, Richmond
Auditorium and other locations. The National Guard continues to assist our mobile vaccine
teams throughout the County. Their partnership has been invaluable and without their
assistance the COVID-19 vaccination work in the County would not have been as successful
as it is.

The National Guard sent five different teams to support and assist in getting Contra Costa
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Subject: Recognizing the National Guard Response to the COVID-19 Vaccination Needs of Contra Costa County



County residents vaccinated. They worked with Contra Costa Health Services in assisting
wherever they were needed. 
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